
Blackwater Community School
Casa Blanca Community School

Maricopa Village Christian School
The Amended School Reopening Plans were approved by the 
Education Standing Committee and Health and Social Standing 
Committee today, March 10, 2022, in accordance with the Gila 
River Indian Community Comprehensive Executive Order 
No. 13 Regarding Coronavirus Pandemic:

1. Fully Vaccinated Students may attend class in person.

2. Students must provide a negative COVID-19 PCR Test 
conducted within 5 days of their first day of in person classes.

3. Fully Vaccinated Teachers and staff may work with students in 
class.

4. Schools will continue to offer virtual instruction to non-
vaccinated students and to vaccinated students who choose to 
have their children attend school virtually.

5. Meals will continue to be provided for all students.

6. Services to children with disabilities and special needs will 
continue to be provided.

Schools are expected to reopen in accordance with their plan the 
week of March 21, 2022.

Parents and guardians, please check your students school website for 
up-to-date information on enrollment requirements.

Once Again, Congratulations to Blackwater Community School, 
Casa Blanca Community School and Maricopa Village Christian 
School. 

For more information, please contact your local school or the Tribal 
Education Department at (520) 562-3662. Thank you.
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